
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

5th March 2023 

 

 

To parents & carers of children in Otter Class (Year 3) 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

 

I am writing to you today to inform you that Miss Musson will be having a short time 

away from school at the end of this term in order to have a minor operation on 18th 

March. She will be back at school, teaching Year 3, after the Easter holiday.  

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr Ola 

Headteacher 

 


